
From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 6:22 PM
To: Brian Ellrott; Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate;
garwin.yip@noaa.gov
Subject: Effects Analysis Revisions

All --

I want to be up front about work related to Shasta over the next two days, especially with the directive that the revised drafts of effects analyses, I&S, and ITS be done Friday.

I was unfortunately pulled into PA revisions focused on performance measures Tuesday and Wednesday. Wednesday night isn't available for me to work, but I'll devote Thursday to 1) revising the effects analysis for some already-identified changes and 2) drafting a "supplemental analysis" to include effects of the solutions actions and the performance measures. I could also try to adjust the effects tables in the I&S. Realistically, I don't think I'll have this done until late Thursday. But I'm hoping that with this heads up, you'll be able to be prepared to use Friday to make I&S or ITS revisions.

I know it's not ideal but I don't want to overpromise. We settled the performance measures today at 2:30 pm! Let me know if this works. If not, maybe we can work out me sharing interim drafts throughout tomorrow.

FWIW, I don't think the narrative of the I&S will change much bc of these actions.

Thanks,
Cathy

Cathy Marcinkevage
California Central Valley Office
NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region
U.S. Department of Commerce
Office: (916) 930-5648
Cell: (562) 537-8734
cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov